
As we near the end of the 
school year, we would like 
to remind everyone to stay 
focused and finish strong! 
In the coming weeks, we 
have several exciting events 
planned such as Community 
Day, Field Day, Senior Night, 
and Graduation! We look 
forward to wrapping up the 
school year and celebrating 
the successes of our 
students. Remember, it’s not 
too late to make the most of 
your time at Center Point!
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The Center Point Pulse

On behalf of the Center Point Community, we want to extend our sincere 
appreciation for your dedication, passion, and hard work. Your tireless efforts, 
both in and out of the classroom, are not overlooked and are deeply valued. 
Your unwavering commitment to your students is truly inspiring. You have 
adapted and overcome obstacles, all while maintaining a positive attitude and 
providing exceptional education. Your impact on our students will undoubtedly 
be felt for years to come, and we are grateful to have you as a part of our 
school community. Thank you for being exceptional educators and for 
making a difference in the lives of our students.  Kevin Fatherree, Stephanie 
O’Donnell, and Stacy Bamash (not pictured)

Special Recognition: 

“Being here at Center Point helped me a lot. If I hadn’t come here, I would 
never have finished school, because of my decisions in the past.  I learned 
a lot about who I am while here this year and even what I want to do in 
the future. I’ve never enjoyed going to school, but I enjoy every day I’m 
here. Center Point has helped me more than anything.”
                           				      — Nashawn Beard, 12th grade

Success Story

Kevin Fatherree Stephanie O’Donnell

  IMPORTANT DATES: 
	 May 2	 Adventure day
	 May 5	 Reward trip
	 May 16	 Community day
	 May 23	 Closed
	 May 26	 Closed
	 May 27	 Level incentive
	 June 2	 Senior night
		  5:30-7:30 p.m.
	 June 3	 Field day
		  11:30 a.m. dismissal
	 June 4	 Graduation
		  9:30-11 a.m.
 		  11:30 a.m. dismissal



Build up...
   or be quiet!
Diakon Youth Services has 
made available a variety of 
shirts and sweatshirts that 
reflect one of our program 
emphases on being positive: 
#BBQ, or Build Up or Be 
Quiet! These shirts were 
provided over the last few 
years for students and staff 
members and were a big hit, 
with others more recently 
asking how they could obtain one. 
As a result, we have arranged for Artistic Imprints to provide these items, which will be 
shipped directly to you at no extra cost. Details can be found at the storefront link below. 
The best thing is that all proceeds directly benefit Diakon Youth Services programs!
http://artisticimprints.3dcartstores.com/Diakon-BBQ_c_811.html  

SEL Theme: Optimistic Thinking 
Awareness Month: Mental Health Awareness & Physical Fitness & Sports Month  


